
Morrow County Commissioners to hold Town Hall Meetings 
 

 
The Morrow County Board of Commissioners will be holding Town Hall Meetings in multiple 
locations throughout the County this month, seeking input regarding the north Morrow County 
building to be constructed in Irrigon. 
 
The current Irrigon facility has reached its capacity and is need of a great deal of repair.  The 
Commissioners previously decided, based on the size and condition of the building, that it was 
better suited to be torn down and a new structure put in its place.   
 
The Board of Commissioners is inviting and encouraging the public to participate in several 
Town Hall style discussions on the following dates: 
 

Tuesday, August 21st ~ 5:30-6:30 p.m. 
Boardman City Hall 

200 City Center Circle 
 

Monday, August 27th ~ 5:30-6:30 p.m. 
Heppner City Hall 
111 N. Main Street 

 
Thursday, August 30th ~ 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

Irrigon City Hall 
500 N.E. Main Avenue 

 
The County is still working to schedule a time and location in Ione and is hopeful the citizens of 
the Lexington area will attend the other meeting locations. 
 
We hope you can take advantage of this opportunity to learn more about the north Morrow 
County building project.  

 
 

 
 


